
Dear Parents / Carers  
 

Every year we hold a whole school Toy Service and children are invited to bring in a ‘nearly new’ 
good quality toy.  These toys are then sent to Birmingham City Mission who distribute to children in 
the city who are less fortunate than ourselves.  Please do not wrap toys as the Mission needs to 
decide the most suitable age – they do the wrapping! 
 
This year the Toy service will be virtual.  Children from across the school will contribute by recording 
parts in advance.  All of these will be put together to form a school wide service which will be played 
to all classes on 9th December.  We are fortunate to have Andi Markham from Kids UK joining us 
with Jack and Granddad to give a Christmas message.   
 
We would request that toys are not brought into school but that you bring them on 9th December to 
our dedicated drop off point. The drop off point will be near the gate where you drop your children 
into school ( by Foxes Club ) from 8.30am – 9.15am.  
 
With many thanks for supporting Birmingham City Mission.  
 
 

 
 
Jayne Luckett  
 
Head Teacher  
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